

St. Clare of Montefalco Catholic School

Inspiring Excellence • Instilling Faith • Creating Leaders in Life Since 1927

December 2, 2021

Dear Class of 1971

Thank you so much for helping us to continue Jesus' missionary work in our school. Your generous donation as part of the Class of 1971 Reunion will directly support the children at St. Clare of Montefalco School.

The funds raised by your class are being used to transform the school library into an updated space for students to enjoy. New furniture and a library system have been purchased, and cosmetic upgrades such as new paint will be made soon. We will share the final result once all the updates are completed. It is because of generous people like you that St. Clare is able to provide an established Catholic education for the members of our school community and maintain its facilities.

I wish you and your family a very holy, safe, and fun Christmas season.

Thank you again for your contribution and for your generous support of St. Clare of Montefalco Catholic School.

God bless,

Ann Kathleen Crowley

Principal

St. Clare of Montefalco School is a non-profit organization under Internal Revenue Code Section 501(c)(3). Your donation may be tax deductible. For your benefit and as required by law, we state that St. Clare of Montefalco School did not provide any goods or services in consideration, in whole or in part, for this contribution.

16231 Charlevoix • Grosse Pointe Park, MI 48230 • (313) 647-5100

www.stclareschool.net

St. Clare of Montefalco Catholic School is a Gospel Presence in our diverse community. We are dedicated to educating and empowering children of all faiths by providing a quality Catholic education focused on Faith, Academics, and Life-Long Service.

Dear St. Clare Donor,

Thank you for Your donation. It is very appreciated. I am very thankful of it because of are chromebooks also because we can use then for class activities.

From - Tyrone

